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Honor Flight Rochester Application FAQ 

Where Can I Get An Application? 

Veteran and Guardian Applications may be completed and submitted on-line at 

www.HonorFlightRochester.org.  You may also download and print both applications or request to 

have a paper version of either or both applications mailed to you by visiting us at 

www.HonorFlightRochester.org.  

 

You may also pick-up paper versions of either application at any Town Hall in Monroe County. 

How Many Applications Must I complete? 

A Veteran needs to complete only the Veteran Application.  The Guardian Application is for a person 

(typically a family member other than a spouse) who is interested in accompanying the Veteran on the 

Honor Flight to assist the Veteran.  

 

If you do not have a friend or family member able to travel with the Veteran, that is okay.  We have 

hundreds of volunteers, one of whom will be assigned to travel with your Veteran as a Guardian on his 

or her flight.  Therefore, the Veteran must complete the Veteran Application and, if you have a 

Guardian able to join the Veteran, then please have him or her complete the Guardian application. 

How Much Will It Cost? 

The veteran travels free. The full cost (including air fare, meals, snacks, and hotel) is covered by 

Honor Flight Rochester, Inc.  However, we do ask for a minimum of at least $300 contribution from 

Guardians to help defray the costs associated with their trip expenses. Each person transported costs 

$525. 

When Will I Go On A Flight? 

We typically make six flights per year between April and October. Our protocol is that Veterans from 

the earliest eras travel first and those with catastrophic illness from any era receive priority.  

The Veteran will be informed of which flight he or she will be on assigned approximately six weeks 

prior to that scheduled flight date.  This means that you may not hear about your flight date until your 

turn comes up on the fly list for your specific era. Considering that hundreds of local Veterans are 

currently in line, please submit your application now for your turn to travel on a flight in the future. 

Where Can I find More Information? 

www.HonorFlightRochester.org 
 

If you have additional questions, then please first email us at Info@HonorFlightRochester.org.  If you 

do not have email, then please call us at 585-210-2115.  But please remember that we are a 100% 

volunteer organization and, therefore, we may not be able to respond to your question immediately.  

However, we will respond to you. 

Visit us at www.HonorFlightRochester.org  

mailto:Info@HonorFlightRochester.org
http://www.honorflightrochester.org/
http://www.honorflightrochester.org/

